
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 10:22 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Pauline Nagelmakers

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As an account holder of a seasonal property located at , I am requesting that the seasonal
property rating class not change.  If it moves to low density (R2) class our bill will increase 132%!  During this
economic hard times and pandemic, people do not have the disposable income to manage a small increase
nevermind such a significant increase.  This will effect everyone's budget negatively.
   Very unhappy with this and hope you will not follow through with this.




